
PQRS is a quality reporting program that encourages individual eligible professionals
(including physicians and non-physicians) and group practices to report information

on the quality of care to Medicare. The program will apply a negative payment
adjustment in 2016 to individual EPs and group practices who did not satisfactorily

report data on quality measures in 2014. Those who report satisfactorily in 2016 will
avoid the 2018 PQRS negative payment adjustment.
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